WORSLEY AND BOOTHSTOWN COMMUNITY COMMITTEE
SPECIAL MEETING
Worsley Courthouse

Worsley

16th November, 2004

Meeting commenced:
7.30 p.m. fillin "start time" 
"
ended:
9.30 p.m. fillin "end time" 
PRESENT:
Adrian Dunning - Chair (for the Welcome and Introductions)

Councillors Compton, Karen Garrido, Robin Garrido, Howard


and Macdonald




Michael Howard - Deputy Chair and Boothstown Residents’ Association




S. Leslie  Wrightson - Moorside South Residents’ Association




Bob Boyd - Greenway


OFFICERS IN ATTENDANCE:




John Spink

} Corporate Services




Geoff Topping
} 




Carolyn Haslam
}




Russell Bernstein - Scrutiny Support




Fiona Meechan - Neighbourhood Manager




Lynne Slamon - Committee Services


ALSO IN ATTENDANCE (LOCAL RESIDENTS)




Kathleen Woods


Doreen Clark




Sheila Jordan


Nigel Mills




Anne Lyas



John Lyas




Irving Patison




Bridget O’Rourke - Community Pride

34.
APOLOGY FOR ABSENCE

An apology for absence was submitted on behalf of Councillor Gray.

35.
WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS
Adrian Dunning welcomed everyone to the meeting which he indicated had been called to advise and consult with the community and general public on the Council Budget for 2005/06.

Russell Bernstein explained the role of Scrutiny and advised those present that any comments or suggestions would be recorded at the meeting and considered in due course by the Council’s Budget and Audit Scrutiny Committee and as part of the overall consultation process in respect of the Council Budget for 2005/06.

John Spink and Geoff Topping gave a presentation on the Budget and referred to information circulated at the consultation and encouraged those present to complete the consultation questionnaire.

Discussion and debate then ensued and all comments were addressed by the officers present and recorded for consideration.

Members noted that feedback from this meeting would be given at the further consultation meeting to be held on 12th January, 2005.


AGREED:
(1) THAT J. Spink. G. Topping, R. Bernstein and C. Haslam be thanked for the presentation.



(2) THAT the notes of the comments made and discussion held be circulated in due course.



(3) THAT the arrangements for the further budget consultation meeting to be held at Worsley Courthouse on Wednesday, 12th January, 2005, be noted.
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